
2018-2019 Bachelor Degree Confirmation 

You are not currently eligible to receive a Federal Pell Grant because you reported that 
you either have a bachelor's degree, or you are working on a degree beyond a bachelor's 
degree. We must determine what types of federal student aid you are eligible to receive. 

Please check the appropriate box below: 

☐ I DO NOT have a bachelor’s degree, and will not have one prior to July 1, 2018.

☐ I DO have a bachelor’s degree, or will have one prior to July 1, 2018. 

By signing below, I, _____________________________________, am providing permission for KCTCS to 
update my Free Application for Federal Student Aid (FAFSA), if necessary. I understand that if I falsify 
information concerning my FAFSA, I may be subject to consequences, which include loss of federal aid 
eligibility, fines, or jail. 

_____________________________________ _____________________ 
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